
Salisbury Academy PSA Minutes-January 5, 2021 

 

In Attendance: 

Shannon McCoy, Sarah Knight, Lynn Leonard, Allison Doby, Brooke Baucom, Vincia Miller, Emily 

Graham 

 

Sarah Welcomed and thanked everyone for attending. 

 

The December minutes will be reviewed and approved at the February meeting. 

 

Financial Report: 

Balance is $9,300+...this represents a $2,100 loss over the budget for 6months due to the lack of fund 

raising.  Shannon is not concerned about this. 

$191.00 has been collected from Amazon Smile and more is anticipated to come in with the 

Christmas shopping. 

Over $7,000 was collected for the staff Christmas gift.  The staff really appreciated this gift. 

 

New Business: 

Allison gave an admissions update. All students are to return a new enrollment contract this year.  All 

student names that return their information and deposit by January 29 will be entered into a raffle for 

$1,000 off tuition.  All names submitted after that date and by the February 12 deadline will be 

entered for $500 off tuition. 

 

Spring Community Connection: 

Shannon asked that we all be thinking of ways that we can build community and connection with 

our families. 

 

Uniform Closet: 

Gwen Pendleton is doing a great job!  She has gone through and purged and organized all the 

items.  She has bagged items that do not have the SA logo to be donated to other schools. 

She would like to have a Flash sale in March to sell and clear out the inventory. 

Hopefully, this can be done on a nice day outside.  She will need some volunteers when this is 

organized. 

Shannon suggested that we may organize this date with some kind of event to bring people.  We will 

also have a Pop-Up Shop sale for Jaguar items. 

We will discuss this in more detail at the February meeting.  Brooke and Sarah have offered to work 

with Gwen on the Uniform Closet.  Gwen has one more year with Salisbury Academy since her 

grandchildren are in the 7th grade.  

 

Staff Appreciation Day: 

Emily and Brooke will be planning the Souper Bowl for staff on February 5. 

 

Valentine’s Day Party: 

Plans will be discussed at the next meeting. 

 

Next meeting will be Tuesday, February 2 at noon on Zoom. 

 

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

 

Submitted by 

Lynn Leonard 

 


